
LETTERS FOR SENIORS
CLASS OF 2020

 

This year we will continue the tradition of sending

 letters to seniors.
 

If you have a former/current student or  friend that is

an AHS senior and you would like to send them a note

for graduation, please do the following:
 

          
 

1) Type the student’s FIRST and LAST NAME

in the subject line, so it can be easily

forwarded without reading the letter.
 

2)  Email the letter to       

 allatoonaseniors2020@gmail.com

 
Feel free to contact Ms. Dawn Neely 

if you have any questions.


